| am requesting that the Ann Arbor Planning Commission meeting to consider the 2250
Ann Arbor-Saline Road development scheduled for Tuesday, December 2, 2014 be re-
scheduled to take place after the holiday season. Almost no one lives within 300 feet of the
proposed development and this project will affect many residents and the value of their
properties beyond the 300-foot limit. Many people will be busy over the holidays and a meeting
of this importance is not appropriate between Thanksgiving and New Years.
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